2000-24 Notes on reprocessing – see also updated Processing Report





There were 2 fluorometers on this cruise, one pumped, the other not. In the original processing only null data was found for the unpumped fluorometer. That channel was removed. Taking a second look at the data set it became clear that the problem was in the configuration file, not the data logging. The polynomial used for USERPOLY0 had coefficients 1,0,0,0. When these were replaced with 0,1,0,0 the data could be converted. A new configuration file TEST.CCF was then used to reconvert the data files to recover the unpumped fluorometer channel. It was put through WILEDIT, converted to IOS SHELL format, put through DELETE and then merged edited files. Both fluorometer channels were then filtered. Those files were then recalibrated (for salinity and fluorometer channels). No changes were made the special files prepared for Rick Thomson (upcasts and repeat segments of cast #11). 





The only change made to the CHE (bottle) files was to subtract the offset from the pumped fluorometer channel. The unpumped channel was not added since there is no chlorophyll data available for comparison.





The only problem with this approach is that the unpumped fluorometer channel did not benefit from the editing process, so will contain some bad records that were removed from all other channels. This will most affect casts #: 2-23,41-43,46-47,49,51-52,55. The unpumped data will look noisier than the pumped not only due to the effects of pumping, but also because it was not edited.





